Update on School Holidays

We will be finishing school on Tuesday 22nd December for the term.  Please check December newsletter for pick-up times.  Older pupils will go home with younger siblings on the day.  Please note pupils will be returning to school on TUESDAY 5th January and not Monday 4th as previously stated.

Reminder

Thursday 7th January 2021 Preschool and Primary school application procedure opens at 12 noon and must be received on or before 29th January 2021 at 12 noon.

We wish to thank everyone for their support this term and wish everyone a safe Christmas.
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